
To whom it may concern,

I am writing to register my objection to a crematorium being built on Firs Farm. The 
wetlands are a beautiful, natural, wild space and is a sanctuary for many of us in the local 
area.

There is a strong community who volunteer to make the space as lovely as it can possibly 
be. My family and I spend our weekends there. It is peaceful and quiet. 

A crematorium will bring additional cars, and with it, pollution, not to mention additional 
pollution caused by the crematorium both visually and otherwise to the surrounding areas. 

I run around the entirety of Firs Farm wetlands for my exercise - it is a well-utilised green 
space for many of us. I oppose the building of the crematorium in the strongest possible 
terms.


